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The mail-in voting should continue in Oregon. It is a citizen’s right and obligation to 

vote and having the option to mail in a ballot helps people, regardless of their work 

schedules, be able to vote.  

 

The mail-in ballot allows people to get their ballots in sooner so that counting the 

votes is done in a timely manner. 

 

It is also important to consider those who are less mobile and who may be physically 

unable to vote without the mail-in ballot. 

 

Every vote matters! 

 

 


